
CLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
7 Bridge Close, Cromer, Norfolk, NR27 0FJ 

Parish Clerk/RFO:  Gemma Harrison Tel 01263 513269   07812384889 
 E-mail clerk.cley@gmail.com 

Councillors,  
You are summoned to the next Parish Council Meeting will take place at 6.30pm on 
Thursday 10th June 2021 at Cley Village Hall.  
 
 
Gemma Harrison 
Parish Clerk/RFO                                                                             1st June 2021 
 

A  G  E  N  D  A 

1.  Welcome and to consider apologies and reasons for absence.    

2.  To receive declarations of Interest and requests for dispensations by Councillors 

in any of the agenda items listed. 

3. Minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on Tuesday 4th May and the 

Extraordinary meeting held on 17th May to be approved. 

4. Matters Arising on the Minutes (for information only and not included on the 

Agenda) 

 

5. Receive and Discuss Reports  

 Police Report  

 District and County Cllr Reports 

 Allotments  

 Harbour Report 

 

 Public Participation 

 An opportunity for members of the public to ask questions. 

6.Planning 

6.1 To discuss any planning applications received.  

 PF/21/1387 Vareness – The Fairstead.  

      6.2  PF/21/0406 Droxford withdrawn. 

 



7.Environment Agency 

7.1 To receive an update on the EA works to build the new footpath link.  

8. Toilet on the Beach 

8.1 Receive an update on the proposal to have a temporary toilet at Cley Beach.  

9. Bins at Beau Rivage 

9.1 To receive an update on the bins on Beau Rivage and NNDC’s involvement.  

10.Phone Box. 

10.1 To agree a price to paint the phonebox. 

11. Finance 

11.1 To approve payments and receipts for the month of May.  

12. EV Charging  

12.1 An update from the Clerk on the fundraising  

13. Items to be included on the Next Agenda 

14. Time and Date of Next Meeting Thursday 8th July at 6.30pm at Cley Village 

Hall.  

 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

If you would like to attend the meeting, please pre-register with 
the Parish Clerk prior to midday on Thursday 10th June. 

Only pre-registered attendees will be allowed to  

attend the meeting.  


